ATTACHMENT 7
LOS ANGELES CITY
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS
BUREAU OF ENGINEERING

RESPONSE LETTER




7 MARTINEZ-SIDHOM BRENDA

From: ESPIRITU, ANGELICA G

Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2016 11:40 AM -
TQ: QUINTANILLA EVELYN MARTINEZ-SIDHOM BRENDA
Subject: Fwd LAX Termmal 1 5 Pro;ect Executlve Dlrectors Review - Case #001-016LAXSP

ssmmmmme= Original message -<=scess

From; Michael Patonai <michagl, patonal@laclty org>

Date: 8/10/16 11:10 AM (GMT-08:00)

To: “ESPIRITU, ANGELICA G" <AESP[RITU@lawa org>

Co: Alfred Mata <alfred mata@]acity.org>

Subject: LAX Terminal . 5 Project Executive Director's Review - Case #001-016LAXSP

To: Angelica Espiritu,

Your request to City Engineer Gary Lee Moore;for review of this project was forwarded to my. District Office

for review and comment:
Since this project is totally within the Cernitral Terminal Area (CTA) the only Bureau of Engineering comment is
to:check that there is adequate sewer capacity available for a new building,

Michael Patonai, P.E.

West Los Angeles District Office | District Engineer
Bureau of Engineering | Department of Public Works:
1828 Sawtelle Blvd,, 3rd Floor

Los Angeles, CA 90025

0:(310) 575-8381 F: (310) 575-8631

Clzeck out these sites and links! Go ahead, just click.




